
 

   

Call for Papers 
 

The annual meeting 2020 of DEGUWA e.V. on Underwater Archaeology 

IN POSEIDONS’ REALM XXV  

with the topic 

Economy and Logistics on Continental Waters in the Roman Empire 

will be held in close cooperation with the 
Archaeological Museum of the City of Frankfurt am Main 

 
from February 12, 2020 through February 16, 2020 in Frankfurt am Main. 

 

Besides the use of an extensive road system, shipping on continental waters was an important, 
fast and cheap itinerary for trade and armed forces in the heartland as well as the Roman 
provinces. Not only written sources witnesses thereof, but also numerous archaeological finds 
and findings of various types of ships, a large number of harbour facilities and emporia or 
hythes and bank reinforcements. 

The conference shall give an overview on the current state of research. Studies from other 
geographical areas and different chronological positions will also be appreciated.  

Furthermore, the spectrum of topics includes lectures on recent underwater archaeological 
researches. Reports on newly developed methods and techniques regarding nautical, 
underwater and wetland archaeology in general or the protection of the underwater heritage 
will also be appreciated. 

You are kindly invited to send your application for a lecture or a poster appointing the title as 
well as your abstract up to 250 words (incl. two images), to the following email address:  

mail@deguwa.org 

Please send your application until: October 31, 2019.  

All contributions will be published in SKYLLIS, journal for maritime and limnic archaeology 
and cultural history. 

Detailed information regarding the academic programme, the extensive accompanying 
programme, the places, accommodations etc. will follow during November 2019. 

Visit also our website: www.deguwa.org 


